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	Text1: Jeannie Meyer
	Text2: Immediate Action Regarding Transit Audit
	Text3: September 11, 2024
	Text4: After attending the presentation of the interim report at the Public Services Meeting on August 27, 2024, a couple of immediate actionable and high-importance items came to light.

1. Any further public meetings regarding public transit should be scheduled at such a time as to when majority of stakeholders could participate and in this case when transit is available both to arrive and depart the meeting. If staff, council, and mayoral scheduling is an issue a charter bus should be arranged to encourage full participation of immediate stakeholders. OR
Alternatively, meetings that are incongruent to current transit schedules should be open to electronic participation such as zoom for the public speaking portion of the agenda. 

2. Consideration should be given to a town hall format of meeting during transit times for the public to have further input options. 

3. The unrecognized opportunity of gathering input from the employees that drive our public transit vehicles on a day-to-day basis should be rectified as soon as possible.


